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THE PRIME MINISTER 25 June 1987

e e QM\‘M:
Thank you for your letter of 5 June about the Venice

Economic Summit, echoing the sentiments of the President of
the Organisation of African Unity.

In reply to President Sessou-Nguesso I was able to point
out that developing country issues, particularly those of
African countries, were discussed in detail at Venice,
reflecting the importance that we attach to them. 1In case
you have not seen it I enclose with this letter a copy of the
Venice Economic Declaration. I also enclose a copy of my

reply to President Sassou-Nguesso.
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President Ahmed Abdallah Abderemane




